
From: Yee, Frances
Sent: 12/16/2013 4:06:23 PM

elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov)To:
Yura, Jane (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1); Gibson, 
Bill (Codes) (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=WLG3);
emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov (emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov); Bruno, Kenneth________
(kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov) (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov);|Redacted___________

Cc:

Redacted J; Doll, Laura
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD)

Bee:
Subject: Citation 13-005 - Follow-up Documentation 

«...» «...»

Liza,

PG&E delivered payment associated with Citation 13-005 to the 

CPUC's Fiscal Office today. I wanted you to be aware that included 

with the citation payment form is an addendum, both attached in this 

email. The addendum describes the substantial overlap between the 

subject of the citation and the subject of the Class Location Oil, and 

requests that the Commission consider the citation and our penalty 

payment in its assessment of any subsequent penalty in Commission 

Order Instituting Investigation 1.11-11-009 ("Class Location Oil").

Given that this citation was not issued in a particular city and county, 
but rather applies broadly to PG&E's written procedures, PG&E did 

not provide any specific notifications to public agencies. Lastly, 
currently there are no known immediate safety hazards requiring 

immediate correction associated with this Citation.

Feel free to contact me with any questions.

Regards,

Pacific Gas and Electric Company

SB GT&S 0505661
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